
LEGAL ADVERTISEMENT  
 
The Santa Rosa County School Board announces the posting of the position of School Board 
Attorney – Outside Counsel. This position reports to the School Board and will be filled 
immediately upon completion of the interview and selection process. The position requires the 
applicant be a member in good standing with the Florida Bar with a minimum of five (5) years’ 
experience in the practice of law. Emphasis in school, contract, and business law is preferred. 
Candidates should have no disciplinary action against them by any Bar Association. A 
background check will be conducted, and references checked. Attorney fees and other terms of 
employment shall be subject to contract negotiation with the School Board. All communication 
regarding the application, interview and selection process shall be through Conni Carnley, the 
Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources, at carnleyc@santarosa.k12.fl.us. Contact with 
individual School Board members is prohibited. 
 

RECOMMENDED SERVICES FOR ADVERTISING ATTORNEY JOB 

OPENING: 

The Florida Bar 

Florida Association of School Administrators 

Florida School Board Attorney Association 

 


